
 
 

 
 

CITY OF ESCONDIDO 
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

201 NORTH BROADWAY 
ESCONDIDO, CA  92025-2798 

760-839-4617 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Wednesday, October 18, 2023 at 5:00 p.m., the City 
Council of the City of Escondido will hold a Public Hearing to consider the following item: 
 

Proposed Adjustments to Water, Wastewater, and Recycled Water 
Rates and Fees 

 
IF YOU CHALLENGE this item in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 
someone else raised at the Public Hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the City Council, at or prior to the Public Hearing. 
 
The City of Escondido recognizes its obligation to provide equal access to public services for 
those individuals with disabilities.  Please contact the American Disabilities Act (A.D.A.) 
Coordinator (760) 839-4643 with any requests for reasonable accommodations, to include sign 
language interpreters, at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.  The City of Escondido does not 
discriminate against any person with a disability. 
 
ALL INTERESTED PERSONS are invited to attend said Public Hearing to express their opinion 
in this matter.  Said Public Hearing will be held in the Council Chambers, 201 N. Broadway, 
Escondido, California, 92025.  For additional information, please contact Angela Morrow, 
Interim Director of Utilities at 760-839-6290 Extension 7030 or amorrow@escondido.org. 
 
 
 
 
ZACK BECK, City Clerk 
City of Escondido 
 
Date:  August 31, 2023 
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